
B E L L E F O N T A I N E  A D M I N I S T R A T I V E  O F F I C E S  

 
C I T Y   S C H O O L S  820 LUDLOW ROAD   BELLEFONTAINE, OHIO 43311   

(937) 593-9060 

 

 

July 27, 2023 

 

 

RE: Announcement of Bellefontaine City Schools’ Intent to Rehire a Retiree 

 

 

 

Pursuant to O.R.C. Section 3307.353, Bellefontaine City Schools would like to inform all 

interested parties that it is their intent to hire Karen Rader, a retired member of STRS, in the 

position of Intervention Specialist. The public meeting at which community members may make 

comment on this topic will be during the regularly scheduled monthly Board of Education meeting 

on September 11, 2023 at 6:30pm in the BHS Distance Learning Center. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

      

 

Joshua L. Wasson 

Treasurer/CFO 

Bellefontaine City Schools 


